
INTRODUCTION

Message From Our Manager
As we write this newsletter, we have been reflecting on what a full and joy-packed
summer it’s been here at our home. Thank you to everyone - residents, relatives,
volunteers and our brilliant team, who helped make the past few months so special.
Grab a cuppa and enjoy a peek into our summer highlights!

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Sign-Up Form 

Best wishes,

Heather Lundie
Home Manager

CHARITY WORK

Sponsored Charity Walk a Great
Success!
Staff at Westerton Care Home recently took on a 15-mile sponsored walk, raising
money for two very worthwhile causes: our Residents’ Activity Fund and Make-A-
Wish UK Charity. The event, organised by our fantastic Activities Team, was a brilliant
way to support both our residents and children across the UK living with critical
illnesses.

The walk wasn’t just about fundraising – it turned into a great opportunity for team
building, too. Staff from different departments and shifts came together to share the
journey, chat and enjoy the scenery. It was lovely to see new connections being
made and such a strong sense of teamwork on display.

Thanks to everyone’s effort and the generosity of those who donated, we’re proud to
say the event raised a brilliant £727! The money will be split equally between Make-
A-Wish UK and our own activity programme here at Westerton, helping to fund
entertainment, outings and creative activities for our residents.

A huge thank you goes to everyone who took part, helped organise the walk, or
kindly donated. Your support means so much.

ACTIVITIES & EVENTS

Soaking Up the Summer
Sunshine
This summer brought us plenty of warm, sunny days - perfect for spending time out
in the garden. Residents enjoyed relaxing outdoors with cold drinks, good company,
and even the cheerful jingle of the local ice cream van. There’s nothing quite like a 99
on a hot day!

A Fascinating Look Back at
Titanic
We were delighted to welcome Sean from Titanic Honour and Glory Exhibitions for
an engaging and informative session all about the RMS Titanic. Residents enjoyed
learning about the history, the people on board, and the ship’s enduring legacy. A big
thank you to Sean for such a captivating presentation.

Dancing with Maggie
Music and movement returned to Westerton as we welcomed Maggie’s Line Dance
Class once again. Residents joined in with great enthusiasm, tapping their feet and
moving to the rhythm. It’s always a joy to see everyone up and enjoying themselves
through music and dance.

Feathered Friends Drop By
We always look forward to welcoming visitors to the home - especially the feathered
kind! Recently, we were treated to a visit from some beautiful owls. A few brave
residents even had the chance to hold them, much to their delight. It was a lovely
experience that brought smiles all round.

Out in the Community
We had a lovely trip out to Acre Community Hall, where we were warmly welcomed
for a relaxing afternoon. Residents enjoyed a proper cuppa, a few treats, and some
friendly conversation. Thank you to everyone at the hall for your kind hospitality - we
hope to return again soon.

EXTERNAL LINKS

Social Media
Make sure to check out the Westerton
Care Home Facebook Page for all our
latest photos!

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review
We would be very grateful if you could
spare a few minutes to write a review
for us:

Carehome.co.uk & Google Reviews

Created by ChitChat Marketing Limited

View email in browser

You are receiving this email as it is the quickest and most efficient way we can keep you updated

with our news and communications as a contact of our home. We hope you find our newsletters

interesting and informative. We use ChitChat Marketing as our marketing partner

(https://www.chitchatmarketing.co.uk/chitchat-gdpr-data-processing-agreement) and Mailchimp as

our marketing platform (https://mailchimp.com/legal) and as such your information is transferred to

them for processing. All information is treated professionally and with respect. You can of course

unsubscribe at any time by clicking the 'unsubscribe from this list' link at the bottom of each email.

update your preferences or unsubscribe

https://www.facebook.com/westertoncare/
https://www.westertoncarehome.com/
https://mailchi.mp/21cdbfa3c769/summer-2025-quarterly-newsletter?e=7c4de08439
https://westertoncarehome.us4.list-manage.com/profile?u=95640eefd37fb60c6837fda99&id=3d4de00c5c&e=7c4de08439
https://westertoncarehome.us4.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=95640eefd37fb60c6837fda99&id=3d4de00c5c&t=b&e=7c4de08439&c=792846e2a5
https://www.westertoncarehome.com/
https://www.westertoncarehome.com/
http://eepurl.com/gPcb4Y
https://www.facebook.com/westertoncare/
https://www.carehome.co.uk/carehome.cfm/searchazref/81347
https://g.page/r/CcrCCMXmhP0HEAg/review
https://www.chitchatmarketing.co.uk/

